
April 26,2001 

Chef Emile Stieffel 
Aurora Country Club Catering 
5244 General Meyer Ave. 
New Orleans, LA 70 13 1 

Dear Chef Stieffel: 

Many thanks to Aurora Country Club Catering for participating as a featured caterer 
at the Preservation Resource Center's Julia Jump 24! on Friday, April 6,2001. 
This year's Jump was a huge success with over 800 people in attendance. The 
combination of vendors at this year's Jump was wonderful and we received many 
compliments on the variety and quality of food provided. 

PRC's mission remains to promote the preservation of New Orleans' historic 
architecture and neighborhoods. We appreciate your support as we continue 
striving to meet our mission with worthwhile programs such as African American 
Heritage Preservation, Christmas In October, Operation Comeback, and 
Preservation in Print. 

Please do not hesitate to call me with any questions concerning your donation. We 
are always striving to improve our events through feedback from our 
participants. If you have any suggestions or recommendations, please take a 
moment to fill out the enclosed survey and fax back to me at 636-3072. We 
hope that you will consider supporting us at next year's Julia Jump and will contact 
you this summer with the scheduled date. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Fitz-Hugh 
Catering Co-Chair 

Ann Cook 
Catering Co-Chair 
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